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The proposed massive increase in water/sewage
from limestone Water Utility Operating
Company is absolutely absurd. Even if they cut
this increase in half; it is ridiculous. There must
be accountability from this company. Maybe
they need to reduce their operating cost and
serve the customer.


mailto:noreply@formstack.com
mailto:TPUC.DocketRoom@tn.gov
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://stateoftennessee.formstack.com/forms/tpuc_online_public_comment_form__;!!PRtDf9A!qrrCf0-5nos8zA6OxuC3PXhnBA3tBRSuHFVWauSnkjagOURADP-7GC0xwGjR-e9dG6ByL-gJ914GT8zZMIhEdwtR$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://stateoftennessee.formstack.com/forms/tpuc_online_public_comment_form__;!!PRtDf9A!qrrCf0-5nos8zA6OxuC3PXhnBA3tBRSuHFVWauSnkjagOURADP-7GC0xwGjR-e9dG6ByL-gJ914GT8zZMIhEdwtR$

Brief Description of
Document:

Copyright © 2025 Formstack, LLC. All rights reserved. This is a customer service email.
Formstack, 11671 Lantern Road, Suite 300, Fishers, IN 46038



https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://stateoftennessee.formstack.com/admin/download/file/17542099711__;!!PRtDf9A!qrrCf0-5nos8zA6OxuC3PXhnBA3tBRSuHFVWauSnkjagOURADP-7GC0xwGjR-e9dG6ByL-gJ914GT8zZMLY5UnNT$



